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There is no question that the effects of climate change in the PNW are getting bigger 

and more destructive every season, and if we are to survive we have to take bold 

action ASAP. This bill updates Oregon's goals for reducing emissions so that they 

are in line with growing needs, as well as with the standards of neighbor states. We 

Oregonians are known for our pioneering innovative ideas. As a citizen, a parent, and 

a concerned community member, I urge you to support this bill so that we can get 

moving in the right direction, the sooner the better.  


